January 23, 20138

To Whom It May Concern

As the owner of the Property at Lots 15 and 16 Unit 1 Ladera Business Park, we authorize Mullen Heller
Architecture to represent us in all City of Albuquerque Planning Department submittals and hearings.

Sincerely,
i-;Acoma Busmess Enterprises
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John Mohr



